
Class Seven 
Friday 15th May 2015 

Project  
 
Recently in Design and Technology you have learnt important cooking skills, including how to 
chop ingredients effectively.  

 
For your next homework project we would like you to design a healthy recipe that uses one or 
more of the skills that you have learnt in class. Your recipe should include both a list of 
ingredients and an equipment list. It should also clearly show the skill you have incorporated 
into it from Design and Technology lessons. Lastly, your recipe may be linked to a British 
county.  

 
When you have presented your recipe to your class, we will put the recipes altogether to create 
a Key Stage Two book. 

 
This homework project will be due in the week beginning 18th May (the last week of this half 
term). We look forward to hearing your tasty ideas! 

Spellings  
You have been given a list of words using the suffixes ‘-sion’ and ‘-ssion’ to practise for 
homework. We will be testing you on these spellings next week. 
 
 

Maths  
We will be continuing our work on fractions and decimals next week. 
 

English 
Next week we will be continuing to use the legend of Robin Hood as an inspiration for our 
written work, creating newspaper reports about the goings on in Sherwood Forest. If you are 
able to, why not have a look at different examples of newspaper reports over the weekend and 
think about the features you could include. 

 

Other Notes 

Next Friday will be Maths Enrichment day and we will be taking part in arty maths activities.  
The Year 4s will also be taking part in ‘Bike It’ maths workshops. 

 

Please ask your parents to return their reply slips if they would like to take part in any of our 
Maths and English workshops on Wednesday 10th June. 

 

Have a lovely weekend!  


